
 
Matt Lulling 

Gilbane Building Company 

12671 High Bluff Drive, Suite 100 

San Diego, CA 92130 

 

August 27, 2014 

 
Daryl Carr 

Providence Venture, Inc. 

9434 Chesapeake Drive, Suite 1212 

San Diego, CA 92123 

To Whom It May Concern: 

It is my pleasure to write a letter of recommendation for Providence Venture, Inc.   

Providence Venture, Inc. was contracted to perform the Bid Package #7 - Casework Scope of work at The 

College of the Desert - Applied Science Building.  I am pleased to offer my recommendation for 

Providence Venture, Inc. for the work that they performed for Gilbane at the Applied Science project. 

 

PVI's communication from the office staff down to the field staff was great.  In addition the performance 

of your field installers resulted in virtually no punch listed items related to the casework installation.   

 

I really enjoyed working with PVI and I look forward to working with you on future opportunities.   

 
Respectfully, 

  

Matt Lulling 

Project Manager II 

mlulling@gilbaneco.com 

760.458.6275 

 

 

 


